
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Friday, February 3, 2023 9:27 AM 
'RayNosewicz@aol.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/3/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00850-2023 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 32200) 

The document submitted (E-filing ID #32200) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has 
not been accepted as an e-filing. There is no cover letter to indicate what is being filed, no indication as to why 
the document is being filed, and no signature. If any information was entered at the time the document was 
filed, that information is not part of the filing (see screenshot below). It appears that you may protesting 
anything to do with rates, that information can be sent as an email to clerk@psc@state.fl .us. 

Enter description of the document being filed fNote; Descrjptjon ente:red her, js not it om 
ot tt,,e tmng. therefore, imv not be included in commission's cas.e Managiement Sy.sk.m.) 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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